PCE: Information disclosure on implementing recommendations of the State Audit
On November 22, 2023, Central PetroVietnam Fertilizer And Chemicals Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 933/CMT-HDQT on implementing recommendations of the State Audit as follows:
Contents of the Information disclosure:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to Official Dispatch No. 786/KTNN-CNVI dated October 20, 2023 that the State Audit sent to the State Treasury of Binh Dinh Province and the Company on the proposal to increase state budget payables (according to the Financial Statements Audit Minutes, activities related to the management and use of State capital and assets in 2022). Accordingly, the State Audit recommended that the Company should increase State Budget payables to VND 306,885,278 as follows:
· Corporate income tax: VND 56,156,450;
· Value added tax: VND 226,489,185;
· Personal income tax: VND 24,239,643.
The Company will make payments to the State Budget and record accounting entries as required by the State Audit on time.
